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OVERNIGHT CLOSURES OF I-5 
On Monday, November 18, a full closure of northbound Interstate 5 (I-5) lanes will be in place as crews pour concrete 

to form the Trolley overcrossing south of Nobel Drive. Lane reductions on southbound I-5 will also be in place as crews 

perform this work. 

Motorists should plan to take alternate routes to avoid potential congestion. 

The following closures and lane reductions will be in place:

•	 Lane reductions will be in place on southbound I-5 from La Jolla Village Drive to Gilman Drive/La Jolla Colony Drive. 

Southbound I-5 will be reduced to two lanes of traffic from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.

•	 Full closure of northbound I-5 lanes from State Route 52 (SR 52) to La Jolla Village Drive  

from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m.

•	 Please use caution when traveling in the area and follow the detour routes. 

Construction schedules are subject to change.

About the Project
The Mid-Coast Trolley project will extend Trolley service from Old Town Transit Center to the 

University community, serving major activity centers such as Mission Bay, the VA Medical 

Center, UC San Diego, and University Towne Centre. Nine new stations will be constructed. 

Major construction work began in 2016, with service anticipated to begin in late 2021. 

To be added to our project email list, please go to KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/MidCoastNotices.
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Work Area:

SR 52

Northbound I-5 full closure from 
SR 52 to La Jolla Village Drive  

Legend

Detour routes are available via 
Eastbound SR 52 and Northbound 
I-805 to I-5

Lane reductions on Southbound I-5

I-5/I-805 Interchange

La Jolla Village Drive 

Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by contacting the  
SANDAG ADA Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699-1904 (TTY).


